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JAMES RIVER CORPORATION .
WYOMISSING DIVISION -
PO. Box 742, Acading, PA 1960S (215) 926 m

C/ %
May 8, 1991 j

' Director
Nuclear Radiation Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Notification of Source Transfer Due to Sale of Facility.

Dear Sir:

I am sending you this letter as formal notification of the
transfer of the sources located at the facility known as the i

Wyomissing Division of the James River Corp. This " transfer"
has occurred dut to the sale of this facility to Decorative 'T ('

Specialties International (D.S.I.), Inc. headquartered in South gg
Hadley, Massachusetts.

This is a name change only. The four Kr-85 sources used fory
on line paper coating will. remain at their present locations on
the coating machines. There are no plans.for the changing,
relocating or removing of these sources.

If you have any questions concerning this " transfer", please
feel free to contact me at (215) 926-1996.

Best personal regards
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LeRoyH i le
Environmental Compliance Officer /
Facility RSO
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